SVN: Change in the location of receiving the documents 
On 31 Jan 2020, VEXILLA Viet Nam Group Joint Stock Company announced the change in the location of receiving the documents as follows: 

Contents: 

Currently, the working office at the Company’s head office is in the process of repairing and renovating to serve the Company’s demands and operations in the next time. Therefore, the Company notices the receiving of the information, the documents sending to the Company according to the following address: 

· Name of company: VEXILLA Viet Nam Group Joint Stock Company
· Address of receiving the documents: 

Branch of VEXILLA Viet Nam Group Joint Stock Company – Floor M, Hong Ha Center Building, No.25 Ly Thuong Kiet, Phan Chu Trinh Ward, Hoan Kiem District, Hanoi City, Vietnam 

· Implementing time: From 01 Feb 2020 to the date the Company gives other official notices  
